
COMMITTEE TO PROMOTE SUPERIOR TOWNSHIP – “One Superior Place” 
Meeting August 21, 2019 

 
 
Remarks and Announcements – Brenda Baker and Carla Bisaro attended; regrets were 
received from Ken Schmidt, Rose Lang and Nancy Caviston.  Brenda remarked that 
Township officials were still expecting our work on the New Resident Welcome Packet. 
 
Library Display/Bookmarks/Superior Places Binders – The St. Joseph Hospital poster 
was placed in the library for the month of August; the poster choice for September is still 
undetermined.  All three Superior Places binders continue to be up-to-date.  A full selection 
of Superior Places bookmarks has been put in place at the library and on the counter in the 
Township lobby.  
 
Internet/Website – There was little comment on the use of the Township website beyond 
Brenda’s mention of the need to scroll down fully when seeking information.  The needed 
information may not appear at the initially shown top of the page.  
 
Superior Places – The list of suggested Superior Places remains static, and will not likely 
be addressed until the end of summer.   
 
Events, Outreach and Community Pride – The hometown address “Where Do You Live?” 
flyer has been replenished in the Township Hall vestibule.  A check of the supply of the 
magnets at the Dixboro Farmers’ Market should be made soon.  An initial inventory of the 
existing contents of the welcome pack was divided into two categories: promotional 
brochures and Township-supplied information sheets.  Township information included 
material from Republic Waste, Ypsilanti Composting facility, Township Parks, Township 
Utilities, Neighborhood Watch, and an issue of Superior Scenes newsletter, along with a 
sample of our committee’s Superior Places descriptions.  Not present but suggested was a 
full map of the Township with a diagram of precincts and polling places, some information 
from the County Sheriff’s Department, and some information about our committee.  The 
brochures presently included offerings from local land conservancies as well as a history 
profile, bumper sticker, and refrigerator magnet from the Township.  Suggested additions 
were contributions from St. Joseph Hospital and Dixboro Village.   
 
Committee Business – With only two persons in attendance, any consideration for the 
continued efforts of the committee were postponed. 
  
Schedule Next Meeting – The next meeting is scheduled for 7:00 p.m., Wednesday,  
September 18, 2019, at Superior Township Hall.   

 
Meeting notes prepared by Carla Bisaro 


